
ATTENTION ALL INCOMING 8th GRADE PARENT/GUARDIANS 
 

WASHINGTON DC 2025/26 
 

PAYMENT INFORMATION 
 
Your child will have the opportunity to attend the 8th grade trip to Washington DC that is 
scheduled for November 19-21, 2025. 
 
The information is posted on Claggett’s website and Twitter. Please remember that the final 
payment of $593.00 will be due on Friday September 12, 2025 at 2:35. This is a firm deadline. 
You can pay for the trip using the Pay School Central System. Please be aware that there is a 
4.5% charge on this site. You can choose to make a one-time full payment, or you can make 
multiple payments by cash/check in the Office. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the trip coordinators, Mrs. Freeman at 
freemanj@medinabees.org , Paula Midlik at midlikp@medinabees.org or Mrs. Csiszar at 
csiszarm@medinabees.org. 
 


